THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND



PATRON: DAME WENDY PYE DNZM, MBE

President: MURRAY MCKINNON QSM, JP Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 63, Whitford, Auckland 2149 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

18th December 2022

Newsletter to Members

SURVEY

The disruption of the last few years with Covid has certainly had its impact on the Carbine Club and its activities along with many other organisations. In order to try and rejuvenate the Club and its activities, we need feedback from members. **Attached** is a questionnaire. We are aware that the Christmas period is not an ideal time to conduct a survey but looking to next year, the Committee needs direction from its members.

I will be standing down as Secretary at the next Annual General Meeting so there is an opportunity for others to get involved in shaping the Club going forward.

Please complete the questionnaire and return it by 7th February so the Committee can consider the responses at its next meeting. The members need to say what they want from the Club. The Committee needs direction from the members, particularly as the traditional format no longer seems to be working.

CHRISTMAS GREETINGS

On behalf of the President and all the Committee, we hope you have a relaxing and enjoyable festive season with friends and family. It has been another difficult year for the Club and its members with the lingering effects of Covid and its impact. With input from members, we look forward to a better and more productive New Year. In the meantime, stay safe and take care.

Rega	ards	,

VJ Latta

Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND